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· an invitation to become a member of this new organisation 
AGM – Thursday 23rd January 2020 – Udny Green Hall – 7.30 pm
The Udny Green Hall recently re-organised its legal structure and became a SCIO – a Scottish Charitable Incorporated Organisation – registered with OSCR, the Scottish Charity Regulator.  You are now invited to become a member of this SCIO which gives you the right to attend the SCIO’s Annual General Meetings (AGM).  Membership is open to any individual aged 16 or over, living in Udny Green or its surrounding districts.  At each AGM, SCIO members will be asked to re-appoint the hall’s Management Committee or Board.  Essentially the trustees of the hall.  Members will have no financial obligation to the hall.  
We expect, many of the existing Management Committee will re-join this committee and some new members will come forward to join this committee.  The hall’s constitution allows for a maximum of (20) trustees.  These trustees run the hall’s operation.  The hall is in good shape.  It was recently re-furbished (2015) and we expect to add a new chair store in 2020.  Its finances are strong and we have an active Management Committee.  
To become a member of this new SCIO please complete the form below and return it to:
Garth Entwistle (Current Chair)			or		Raymond Mitchel (Hall Keeper)
Gilmorton							2 Academy Court 
Udny Green							Udny Green
AB41 6ST							AB41 7RU
or
· hand it in to the hall at the Frost Fair – Saturday 7th December 2019, Udny Green Hall

Forms can be downloaded, if required, from: www.udny.online/library/notices


Application to become a member of the Dr Spence Memorial Hall SCIO
SCO47845

Name:  …………………………………………………………………………………      Date of Birth:  ……………………………

Address:  ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

E-mail ……………………………………………………….……………………..  Tel. No.  ……………………………………………..

Signed:  ……………………………………………………………………………   Date: …………………………………………………

Data will be held securely by the Membership Secretary in accordance with the Data Protection Act.
